
 JSO 

Walk to School Week 
Monday 20th May – Friday 24th May 

Our Over St. John’s Junior Safety Officers are asking 
you to take part in the ‘Walk to School Week’ from 
Monday 20th May to Friday 24th May. 
 

Walking to school is good for… 
 

the environment! 
your health! 

getting where you need to be! 
reducing traffic and making roads safer! 


